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Dear President,  

The Commission would like to thank the Senát for its Opinion concerning the Digital Single 
Market Strategy {COM(2015) 192  final}. 

The Commission appreciates the supportive Opinion of the Senát and fully acknowledges the 
importance of the issues it mentions, such as geo-blocking, broadband, skills and 
eGovernment.  

The Senát stresses the importance of assessing the impact of legislative proposals. 
The Commission can confirm that as part of its Better Regulation policy, an impact 
assessment will be undertaken for any legislative proposal which is expected to have a 
significant economic, social or environmental impact. 

The Commission looks forward to continuing our political dialogue in the future, and the 
ongoing and future public consultations for the individual Digital Single Market measures 
present an opportunity for this. 

The Commission counts fully on the strong support of the Czech Republic in delivering the 
necessary measures to achieve a genuine Digital Single Market. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Frans Timmermans              Andrus Ansip 
First Vice-President         Vice-President 


	Brussels, 16.11.2015        C(2015) 7833  final

